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Healthwatch Kingston Board Meeting (Part A) 

 

Date: Wednesday 12 July 2023 
 

 

Report Title: Q4 2022/23 Finance Report / End of Year Accounts 

information / preparation for Independent Examiner 
 

 

Author: Eeva Crawley/Stephen Bitti 

 

PART A Agenda Item: 4  
 

 

Appendix: No 

 

For Information and approval 

 
1. The Board is requested to review and propose/agree any amendments to this finance report showing activity to end of 31 

March 2023 (Quarter 4). 

2. The Board is also requested to agree that SB/CD/EC now finalise alignment to our hard copy finance folder and then liaise 

with our Independent Examiner to confirm accruals accounting requirement and create our Annual Accounts for 2022/23. 

 
 

Notes to the accounts – Q4 2022/23 (previously only to 16 March 2023 now to 31 March 2023) 

NB: this Q4 2022/23 Finance report is provided for information only – the information contained within is pending our Independent Examiner 

review and eventual preparation of our 2022/23 accounts. 

1) CORE BUDGET: EXPENDITURE – to end of Quarter 4 2022/23 (to 31 Mar 2023) against 1 Feb 2023 REVISED Budget. 

2) CORE BUDGET: INCOME – to end of Quarter 4 2022/23 (to 31 Mar 2023). 

3) DIGITAL YOUTH PROJECT – YOL! expenditure to end of Quarter 4 2022/23 (to 31 Mar 2023). 

4) ANNUAL CASH FLOW for 2022/23 – Based on 1 Feb 2023 REVISED Budget – Showing Projected Year-End Balance 31 Mar 2023 of £50,361.92 

(of which, £36,761.15 is the Reserves Policy requirement for 2022/23 – As agreed by the Healthwatch Kingston Board). NB: Reserves 

Policy requirement for 2023/24 has been increased by the Board. 
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NB: As we have a small projected underspend against £185,511.79 ‘Expenditure Budget for Core 2022-23’, the actual ‘Year-End 

Balance 31 March 2023’ will increase accordingly. This figure will be confirmed after our Independent Examiner has done her work 

reviewing our financial activity for 2022/23 and then prepared our Annual Accounts for Board approval and submission to Companies 

House and the Charity Commission. 


